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Comments: To whom it may concern I'm writing this letter in reference to the crazy Mountain land exchange. Let

it note that I am 100% against the proposed land exchange. Yes it may create easier access to hunter and

recreation, i believe it will be taking away from the true back country experiences that need to be held onto in this

state.  It also will stay a bit more wild. It seems like some of the parcels traded seem to be unfair to hunters. I

don't feel we need to invest in new construction through the crazy mountain for a 20+ mile trail system.

 

Also I fear that with some of the party's involved in this land exchange, that soon if will be just small community's

of $10-20 million dollar homes.

 

Seems like a unfair deal for the public!

 


